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Welcome. We are taking this opportunity to provide information about getting in touch
with the Sandstone Homeowners Association. Please feel free to contact us concerning issues
or topics of interest, if you have any questions concerning Sandstone, or if you just wish to
discuss topics that affect you and our community. The phone numbers, mail boxes, and
electronic mail addresses shown provide a convenient mechanism for communication.

We are planning on providing an online web service which is intended to provide timely
community information about Sandstone, and which will enable residents to contact each
other directly (electronic mail addresses of residents interested in participating will be made
available online). This service should become available by the beginning of summer. We
are also planning to organize community meetings which will allow residents to meet each
other, and to become more familiar with developments at Sandstone. Recent events include
the opening of the Clubhouse and pool; while in contrast, cable service for those not living
along Ralph Rawls road will be longer in coming with Comcast scheduling installation in
late summer.

Lastly, if you have not received a copy of the Sandstone Covenants when you purchased
property in Sandstone, or have misplaced your copy, please contact us to obtain a copy of
the Covenants. It is important to the community to be aware of the rules and regulations
outlined in this document. Thank you for supporting and maintaining these community
standards.

—Joseph Kolibal


